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Subject: ITU Asia-Pacific Centres of Excellence online training course on “IoT Security Challenges and 
Solutions”, 26 August-6 September 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
I am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the online training course on “IoT Security 
Challenges and Solutions” for the Asia-Pacific Region to be conducted from 26 August to 6 September 2019. 
This course is organized jointly by the International Telecommunication Union and the IoT Academy as ITU 
Centres of Excellence in priority area of Internet of Things for Asia-Pacific region. The training will be delivered 
in English through the ITU Academy Platform. 
 
This online training course aims to introduce participants to Internet of Things (IoT) Security topics as well as 
the fundamental building blocks of IoT. It will focus on topics that address security considerations for IoT 
embedded system design and development, IoT network engineering, IoT platform, IoT applications 
development and integrated IoT system. This online course also provides examples on IoT security challenges 
and solutions for some IoT Verticals such as Smart healthcare, Smart Agriculture and Smart City. 
 
Detailed information on this training course is described in the training outline which can also be downloaded 
from the ITU Academy Portal at the following link https://academy.itu.int/. 
 
The course is targeted at organizations, industries, IT professionals, ICT engineers, policy makers, regulators, 
service & solution providers and academia, who are interested in understanding the security issues relating 
to Internet of Things. 
 
Registration for this training should be made online at the aforementioned link no later than 16 August 2019. 
Payment details are specified in the course outline. 
 
Mr. Ashish Narayan (ashish.narayan@itu.int) from the ITU and Mr. Naghizadeh (Edu@IoTAcademy.ir) from 
the IoT Academy, areat your full disposal should you require any additional information. 
 

We look forward to your active participation in this training course. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

(original signed) 

Ioane Koroivuki 
Regional Director 
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